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IFOR THE STUDENTS qF K91 & KG2 ONLYI
Dear Parent
Sir/Madam

Greetings from Sharjah Indian School

We are happy to announce that as per the instructions from Sharjah Private Education
Authority (SPEA) we are planning to start the face to face classes for KGl &KGz from
Sunday, IIll0l2020. We thank all the parents for your support and cooperation in the

smooth conduct of the e-learning classes till date. We are striving hard to ensure the

highest level of safety and security for students and staff before the school reopens. The
guidelines of the face to face classes has been given ref. Circular No. 515/015/2020-2021
dated 20th August 2020 (the circular is available on the school website). Kindly go

through the same.

However keeping in mind the concern of some parents we will continue with
e-learning for KGI & KG2 for the students who will not be attending the face to face
classes.

Kindlv make note of the following points: 
.

Mode of learnins - Blended (Face to Face & E-learnins)
Day. Time and Venue
Venue for Face to Face classes: Block 3, Sharjah Indian School, Ghubaiba - Entry from
Gate No. 2 only.
Sunday, Monday and Tuesday - Face to Face classes. Timing: 7:30 a.m. to 10:00 a.m.

Wednesday and Thursday - E- learning classes. Timing: 3:00 p.m. to 5:00 p.m.

Parents are required to drop their ward to school on the first day of school i.e. Sunday,

Illl0l2020 and meet the transport in charge and fill in the transport form. Children will be

dropped back home by the school.bus.

Students should wear masks and gloves from home if they are using the school transport.

They should caffy their tiffin, water bottles, sanitizers, pencil box which can be easily
opened by themselves. Two extra masks and gloves should be kept in the bag.



Students will be scanned for their temperature before getting into the bus each day.
Parents are required to come in advance that is 10 minutes before at the bus stop and wait
till the bus leaves. Covid test is not required for KG students.

J
Only one parent per student will be allowed inside the campus for pickup and drop in case
of private transport students.

Absence of the student should be informed to the teacher one day in advance.

Once the student is enrolled for blended mode of learning, olr the days of face to face
leaming (Sunday, Monday and Tuesday) the child cannot opt for e-learning

With regards,

PRAMOD MAHAJAN
PRINCIPAL


